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 Date:05.09.2024 
                        

N O T I C E 
 

This is to inform you that all the classes shall remain suspended after 11:30 a.m. 
on 05.09.2024 on account of celebration of Teachers’ Day in the College.  
 
However, the College office will remain open and operational throughout the 
day. 
 
All the concerned may take a note of it. 
 

 
(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree) 
Principal 
 
Copy to: 
- College Website 
- ERP Portal 
- Student Notice Board 
- Teaching Staff 
- Non-Teaching Staff 
 
 
  
  


